Jacob Paget

From: Alison Grayston

Sent: Wednesday, 16 November 2022 12:18 pm

To: Max Gander-Cooper

Cc Fast Track Consenting

Subject: FW: Oderings Brookvale Road MDR project - Question about pump station
Attachments: Pages from 6. ESR and plans.pdf

Hi Max,

The agent has replied below.

Copying in fast track in case anything needs filing @

Ali

From: James Gardner-Hopkins® 9(2)(a)

Sent: Wednesday, 16 November 2022 12:12 pm

To: Alison Grayston S 9(2)(a)

Subject: Re: Oderings Brookvale Road MDR project - Question about pump station

Hi Alison,

| have checked with the engineers, and this issue has actually already been addressed.

As documented on Drawing H20200141-60-A-02 presented in Appendix C of the submitted ESR, the pump station is
now proposed to be situated within the boundary of the development at the eastern end of the access road. The
plan is attached to this email for convenience (the pump station location is shown by a purple dot).

The Council must have been recalling an earlier discussions and and a now superseded design (which at one point

did have the pump station proposed within Guthrie Park). The design was adjusted in response to the earlier
discussions with the Council.

It is noted that maintenance access for the pump station in its current on-site location can be achieved via the
proposed internal road network.

Is this email response sufficient, or do you need anything more formal?
Kind regards
James

On 16/11/22 10:31 am, Alison Grayston wrote:
Perfect! Thank you very much!

From: James Gardner-Hopkins S 9(2)(a)
Sent: Wednesday, 16 November 2022 10:30 am



To: Alison Grayston® 9(2)(@)
Subject: Re: Oderings Brookvale Road MDR project - Question about pump station

MFE CYBER SECURITY WARNING
This email originated from outside our organisation. Please take extra
care when clicking on any links or opening any attachments.

Hi Alison,

| am sure there is an alternative. We are meeting with the engineers tomorrow to discuss, and will
provide a response as soon as we are able.

Kind regards
James

On 16/11/22 9:36 am, Alison Grayston wrote:

Kia ora James,

Thank you for sending in the further information for the Oderings Brookvale Road
MDR project. We're currently working through the information as well as comments
received and preparing a briefing for Minister Parker. One query that has come up is
about the need for a pump station for the sewerage network.

Comments from Hastings District Council state that they will allow the pipeline to
traverse the park (protected by way of easements) but will not agree to the pump
chamber facility on park land as contractors would require frequent access to the
facility and this has the potential to impact on recreation activities and damage the
turf. As the council would not accept the pump facility on park land, could you
please advise if your applicant has an alternative solution?

Kind regards,
Ali

Alison Grayston (she/her)
Analyst | Kaitatari

Ministry for the Environment | Manatd Mo Te Taiao
s 9(2)(a) | mfe.govt.nz

Please note | am out of the office every second Friday.
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